
Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates
17 Sky Oaks Drive
Biddeford, Me. 04005
207-423-0215
stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com

June 25, 2021

By email (executive.director@puc.nh.gov)

Debra Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DW 20-088 Abenaki Water Company / White Rock - Petition to approve Financing
NHPUC Order Nisi Approving Financing dated June 22, 2021

"FURTHER ORDERED, that Abenaki Water Company, Inc. shall cause a copy of this
order nisi to be published on its website within one business day of this order, such publication to
be documented by affidavit filed with the Commission on or before July 13, 2021."

Affidavit

The undersigned declares that Abenaki Water Company has complied with the above
order. On June 22, 2021 the Company published the NHPUC Order on its website (see attached
screen shot).

Stephen P. St. Cyr

Electronic cc: DW 20-088 Service List
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Abenaki Water Company Offers a Full Spectrum of Services

Click to review the Supplemental Order of Notice relative to Aquarion Water Company's acquisition of the

Abenaki Water Company.
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COVID-19
Our primary goat during this lime is to provide a safe and adequate supply to each our customers. taking the necessary

measures to ensure we can maintain service in the event of an emergency. The present situation has no effect on our water
and quality. Well continue to you as rtecessaiy and in the even! o! any forthcoming changes
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